Important Notice fo Customers

Product Recall
Waitrose Sweet Potato 3009

USE BY 3 NOV

As a precautionary measure Waitrose is recalling the above
product/date code as a number of packs have the incorrect
back label applied, meaning that the “may contain gluten and
soya” statement is missing.

Any customers who have an allergy to gluten and/or soya that
have purchased packs with this date code must not consume,
and return the product to Waitrose for a full refund. No other
Waitrose products or date codes are affected by this recall.

We apologise for any inconvenience to our customers.
If you have any questions please contact Waitrose Customer
Care on 0800 188884.
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